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November 2019 
 

Year 4 Carroty Wood Residential – September 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
In September 2020, Year 4 will have the opportunity to attend a residential visit to Carroty 
Wood, an Outdoor Activity Centre in Kent.  The visits will run from  either Monday 21st to 
Wednesday 23rd September or Wednesday 23rd to Friday 25th September 2020.  The 
children  will be staying in Lodges at the residential centre.   They will have the 
opportunity to take part in several outdoor activities such as canoeing, archery, climbing, 
swimming and other sports activities.  The centre is enclosed in an area of woodland 
with plenty of natural habitat and wildlife to explore.  The trip presents huge opportunities 
for developing friendships and getting to know other children and staff away from the 
school site.  The children will stay for two nights.  We are unable, at this stage, to confirm 
which dates each class will be attending as this will depend on the final booking numbers. 
As we will be staying in residential buildings, we have limited space for 64 pupils 
per group – 2 groups. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be holding a Presentation on Thursday 28th November 2019 at 3.30pm in the 
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New Hall to give you details of the trip.  Please come along to find out more about the 
trip and ask any questions you may have. 
 
If, after the meeting, you would like your child to be considered for a place on the school 
visit please complete the slip attached to a letter which will be sent home following the 
meeting and return it to school with your deposit by Friday 7th February 2020. 
 
If there are less than 128 children wishing to join the visit then all will secure a place.  If 
there are more than 128 requesting a place all those who have paid a deposit before 
3pm on Friday 7th February 2020 will be placed in a lottery, ensuring all have a fair 
opportunity to participate in the school residential. 
 
If the visit becomes oversubscribed after Friday 7th February 2020 then places will be 
given on a first come first served basis. 
 
You will receive an email confirming whether your child has secured a place after Friday 
7th February 2020. 
 
The full cost of the visit is expected to be between £167 and £177 depending upon the 
number of children.   Parents will be given as much time as possible to pay for the trip.   
The deposit will be payable by Friday 7th February 2020 with the final balance due by 
July 2020.    We will confirm the total cost of the trip once deposits have been received 
and costs confirmed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms Z Monger 
Year 4 Leader 
Chesswood Junior School 
 

 

 

 

 


